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6 November 2017  
 

Dear David 
 
Thank you for your further letter of 24 October regarding Petition P-05-775, calling on the 
National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh Government to put a stop to the 'cross 
border' and 'sub-contracting' loophole in the law which means hundreds of out of town taxis 
and private hire vehicles descend on Cardiff to work Private Hire. 
 
I appreciate you providing the further information you have received from the taxi drivers of 
Cardiff in support of their petition. The examples depicted in the paper set out some of the 
practices that are taking place in Cardiff and are further evidence that reform of the law 
governing the licensing of taxis and private hire vehicles is overdue.  
 
My officials are assessing the responses received during the public consultation that ended 
on 8 September and I will be publishing a summary outcome report by the end of 
December. 
 
Yours ever, 
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